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D20-LTIC Steering Committee Meeting

Dear Colleagues,

It is with great pleasure that we would like to invite you to our first virtual D20-Long-term 

Investors Club Steering Committee meeting, Monday, 14 December, 12:00-14:30 GET.

2020 has been in many ways an extraordinary and unpredictable year, very much dominated by 

the Covidl9 pandemic. It has kept us all extremely busy to help our governments to support the 

people, the economy and in particular the health sector.

Unfortunately, it has also made it impossible for us to meet in person in Riyadh and to enjoy the 

Saudi Arabian hospitality.

Recent vaccine developments are however very promising so that we can hopefully expect some 

gradual normalisation during the course of next year and to meet in person again.

For this year, we do have the technical means in place to meet virtually to exchange views and to 

align our thoughts on relevant topics. We are going to hear insights from the Saudi G20 presidency 

and from the upcoming Italian G20 presidency. We will also discuss how we can better position 

our Club vis-a-vis other Clubs and the G20 and which topics we should focus on next year.

We are looking forward to seeing you virtually!

Yours sincerely,

Dr. Werner Hoyer 
President D20-LTIC 
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